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To: Board of Supervisors

From: Supervisor Ryan Sundberg

SUBJECT:
Letter in Support of North Coast EMS

RECOMMENDATION(S):
That the Board of Supervisors ratify authorization for the Chair to sign the letter.

SOURCE OF FUNDING:
N/A

DISCUSSION:
North Coast EMS has provided services to the counties of Del Norte, Humboldt and Lake Counties for over 40 years, ensuring that all
three counties meet or exceed all state local EMS agency standards and requirements.  The Humboldt County Board of Supervisors is
sending a letter in support of North Coast EMS and the extremely important work they are doing in our communities on behalf of our
residents.

FINANCIAL IMPACT:
N/A

OTHER AGENCY INVOLVEMENT:
North Coast EMS

ALTERNATIVES TO STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS:
Board discretion.

ATTACHMENTS:
Letter of Support.

PREVIOUS ACTION/REFERRAL:
Board Order No.: N/A
Meeting of: N/A
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